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Over the past 10 years of being my husband’s caregiver, we were so thankful that we 

could vote by mail. Being a retired social studies teacher, my husband felt it was a 

right and privilege to vote. Being disabled and wheelchair bound, he would have had 

significant difficulty in going to a voting station. This would have added to his distress. 

I would have done anything to make it happen, possibly endangering my wellbeing. 

So, we appreciated the opportunity to make our voices heard. I hope all Oregon 

citizens have this opportunity into the future.  


